
 
 

                                                    

 

 
 

 
 

Terms of Business 
 
Our Funeral Director’s Kenny and Steven have a genuine interest in people and also a genuine interest 
in providing the very best compassionate and personal service to the people who suffer a bereavement. 
 
Kenny and Steven have lived in the area all of their lives, they are well known and they are trusted. 
They have now a wealth of experience in dealing with bereaved families, they want to help in the best 
possible way and make the experience of a loved one passing and arranging their funeral as painless as 
they possibly can. 
 
Director 
 
Mr. Kenneth K. Bell 
 
Estimate 
 
Costs for a funeral will vary depending upon what level of service you require from us. All this will be 
explained by our funeral director on their first visit and we will offer to provide you with a detailed 
estimate of your planned funeral. 
 
Final Invoice 
 
Our final invoice will be sent approximately 14 days after the funeral service has taken place. 
 
Declaration of Interests 
 
Thorburn Funeral Directors do not have any business or material interest in price comparison websites 
nor has it made any material charitable donation, gratuity or payment to a third party within the last 12 
months. 
 
Affiliation 
As an independent firm, we are also members of The National Society of Allied and Independent Funeral 
Directors (SAIF). SAIF is a trade association whose members are all independent funeral directors. In 
fact, a large proportion of SAIF members' have been run by the same family for generations. 
 
Accreditation 
The Independent Funeral Directors (IFD) https://ifdcollege.org/ College was founded in November 1995 
with the aim to provide funeral directors a comprehensive educational source of the funeral profession 
whilst at the same time awarding accreditation from ‘One Awards’, a quality assurance organization 
through verbal questioning, written assignments and observation. 
 
After achieving all credits for Health and Safety in the Funeral Profession, Funeral Practitioner, Funeral 
Administration and Funeral Operatives courses, Steven has now completed the course in its entirety and 
has been awarded the Certificate in Funeral Practice and in turn has accepted a recent invitation to 
become a member of the college subject to evidence of continuous Personal Development.

https://ifdcollege.org/

